
From: Conway, Nick <nick.conway@veolia.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 1:36 PM 
To: Development Control <developmentcontrol@watford.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Consultation Watford Borough Council:23/01091/FUL 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I have contacted the provider of the ARB Report LandArb Solutions as I would like to discuss and 
clarify a few points from the report 
 
Kind regards 
Nick conway  
 


